
Spring 1 Whole School Family Learning Project

Focus: Maths
Maths Superhero: We all need a little help in our maths lessons from 

time to time. Imagine if there was someone or something out there that 

could step in to save the day! 

Your challenge this half term is to create your very own Maths

Superhero! Think about the things you are learning at the moment or 

things that you have found tricky in the past. What superpowers would 

a superhero need to help you? It could be a walking talking arithmetic 

machine or even a counting caterpillar with plenty of legs to help you 

keep track! Whether you make a poster, a puppet or even a story book, 

we can’t wait to meet your hero and find out about their powers. 



Please return your completed project, making sure it has your 

name and class clearly labelled on it, to the school office on 

Monday 6th February.

We will then create a showcase of all your fantastic learning in 

the hall to share with others. We will be giving our some 

fantastic prizes for the most creative entries.
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